
From:   Gill Thompson
Sent:   20 November 2014 14:40
To:     DC Consultation
Subject:        RE: Planning Application Consultation 14NP0093 Ingram Farm, Ingram, 
Alnwick, Northumberland, NE66 4LT

Dear Chris,
I have looked at the plans for this proposal and have no objections.  The site 
is approximately 50m away from the River Breamish which is SSSI and SAC.  The 
current use of the area is sheep pens and covering this area is likely to 
improve the ground conditions and reduce the potential for run-off from the 
pens into the river. I therefore have no further comments.

Yours sincerely,
Gill Thompson

-----Original Message-----
From: DC Consultation
Sent: 10 November 2014 14:56
To: Gill Thompson
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 14NP0093 Ingram Farm, Ingram, 
Alnwick, Northumberland, NE66 4LT

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which 
has been received by Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can 
be viewed at http://nnpa.planning-
register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=14NP0093
DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel:  (x)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make 
defamatory statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of 
copyright or any other legal right by email communications. Any such 
communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the 
employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority 
will not accept any liability in respect of such communication, and the 
employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other 
liability arising.
Gill Thompson, Ecologist
Tel: 
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